
OFC Annual Meeting 

9/15/16 

 

All Board members present except for Tim Glynn 

 

Meeting called to order by Mark Geraci at 7:33pm. Mark opened by asking for a moment of 

silence for members of OFC family who have died in the past year: Donald Awe, Chuck Glaser, 

Heather & Barry McManus's daughter Meegan Shevlin, Jackie McGuire's daughter Michele and 

Barbara Danks. The balance of Mark's remarks are provided in a handout.  

 

A motion to approve Gerry DiChiara as Parliamentarian was made by Bob Brennan, second by 

Teri Freaso and passed unanimously.   

 

A motion was made by John Grillo, second by Norma Stewart to approve the annual meeting 

minutes of 9/16/15 and passed unanimously.  

 

Committee Reports 

A) Finance - Report provided.  

B) Tennis - Report provided. 

C) Beach & Grounds - Report provided. Some suggestions from OFC members present: beach 

rules be distributed before next season, find some remedy for troublesome raccoons, check 

lifeguard regulations regarding time off/on, look into ramps out to water.  

D) Membership - Report provided. It was suggested that directories be distributed earlier next 

year.  

E) Social - Report provided 

F) House Beautification - Report provided.  

G) House - Report provided.  

H) Pavilion - Report provided.  

 

New Business  

A motion was by made L DiChiara, second by N Stewart, to approve the election of the new 

Board of Governors. Approved unanimously.   

 

Norma Stewart who is leaving the Board, was enthusiastically applauded by all those present for 

her many years of service to the OFC.  

 

During the open comments it was suggested that security people at the beach be given cell 

phones and their numbers be made available to the membership.  

 

Meeting adjourned 9:08pm.  

 

Respectfully submitted, Christopher McKeever, secretary OFC.  




















































































